
2024-25 CLASS REGISTRATION INSTRUCTIONS

The next school year’s class register is here for the Middle College at UNCG!  The resources and
information below will help guide decisions about your child’s course requests and help them reach the
next stage of academic progress.  

Registration will begin after Spring Break on Monday, March 11th. A link to the online version of the
registration book can be access by clicking  
 https://www.gcsnc.com/Page/28797. The registration book contains information about the multitude of
choices in GCS and is designed to help you and your child make the best choices for middle/high school
education and post-secondary opportunities. 

Refer to the 4-year Course Guideline Plan to see what high school classes your student needs for the
entire year and recommended college courses for the Fall semester.

1.

For college classes, use this link to view Fall 2024 class availability:
https://spartancentral.uncg.edu/registration-degree-planning/course-schedules/

2.

Once your student has decided on their classes, use this link, https://bit.ly/mcuncgclassreg, to
complete the class requests. 

3.

Your child will register for course requests using the Online Course Registration. The student online
registration window will open from March 1 to 10, 2024. Parents/guardians may review their child’s 2024-
25 course requests by accessing the PowerSchool Parent Portal. You may find the parent portal on our
school’s webpage by clicking the tab for Parents - INSERT THE TITLE ON YOUR WEBPAGE - Class
Registration. 
 
Students will receive a copy of their course requests for the 2024-25 school year. Please take time to
review and discuss your child’s course selections. We encourage students to take advantage of rigorous
coursework as GCS is proud to offer courses and programs that will prepare students for educational and
career opportunities after high school.  

Remember, only Seniors can have college classes in-person during our lunch hour, starting at 11:00 a.m. It
is highly suggested to take in-person classes unless there is an extenuating circumstance as to why in-
person classes will not work. 
 
Also, students cannot take high school classes online or at the college level if they are offered within the
Middle College. Note, Juniors’ schedules take priority due to graduation requirements, then Sophomores,
and then Freshmen. 

Taking college classes is contingent upon your students’ current semester high school and college class
grades. 

Students should have an idea of the classes they want to take next school year in preparation for their
individual registration meeting with  Mrs. Monroe starting March 18th.
 
Warmly,

February 19, 2024 

Hello Freshman, Sophomore, and Junior Students and Families, 

Britney Monroe
School Counselor  
monroeb@gcsnc.com 

1510 WALKER AVE.
GREENSBORO, NC 27412
PHONE: 336 . 334 . 3662
FAX: 336 . 334 . 5503
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